Crafternoon — Mental Health Awareness Event at Wilmslow Library
Please note the new time of the Crafternoon event:

Crafternoon!

Wilmslow Library

Friday 26t May at 2 pm

Refreshments will be provided for those taking part. Crafternoon is free but please book your place
with Wilmslow Library on 01625 374060 or wilmslow.library@cheshireeast.gov.uk. Donations in aid of
Mind are welcome. Please see poster for more details.

Music Workshop: 'Singing the Mass' on Saturday 24 June 2017 at St Winefride's, Neston from
10am-3pm. Led by Frances Novillo, this workshop is for anyone who sings or plays at church and will

be an opportunity to meet musicians from other parishes. Cost is £10 per person which will include
lunch. For full details and booking please visit www.stwinefridesneston.org.uk/music or contact
Louise Wilkinson - 0151 336 1096.

St. Mary of the Immaculate Conception Parish, Crewe — Flower Festival 2017

Please see poster at back of church for more details.

Food Link, Colshaw

Sadly, the need continues. Could you help to donate food? We are very grateful to receive the following food
donations: dried pasta, pasta sauces, cereals, tea, coffee, sugar, and tinned foods (pies, soups, beans, tuna, fruit,
veg, meat, etc.). Please leave donations in the box at the back of church.

St Teresa’s Car Park Please display your pass at all times in the car park, and please ensure that the barrier is closed
after entering or leaving the car park to minimise abusive parking. Please also adhere to the terms of using the car
park.

Going into Hospital? If you are, please let Father Anthony know, otherwise the Chaplain will not know you are
there. Do not forget to let him know if you change ward and please let Father know if you would like a visit.

Please Pray for Persecuted Christians in the Middle East
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Parish Priest Fr. Anthony Cogliolo
Deacon Rev. Michael Cafferata
Telephone 01625 523584
Email sacredwil@gmail.com
Office 01625 533268
Web site www.stteresawilmslow.org
Child & Vulnerable Cecilia Tinsley - 01625 521520

Person protection officer

SVP Wilmslow President Tom Thistleton — 07803-745027

215t May 2017 — The Sixth Sunday of Easter
Mass Times & Intentions

Saturday 20th 6.30 pm Margaret Douglas
Sunday 21st 9.00 am Celebrant’s Intention
Sunday 21st 10.30 am The Brindle Family
Monday 22nd 9.30 am The Maher Family
Tuesday 23rd 9.30am Frank Kennedy
Wednesday 24th 9.30 am intentions of Mary & John Henesy
Thursday 25th 9.30 am Celebrant’s Intention
Friday 26th 9.30 am Celebrant’s Intention
Saturday 27th 9.30am Celebrant’s Intention
Saturday 27th 6.30 pm The Parishioners
Sunday 28th 9.00 am Celebrant’s Intention
Sunday 28th 10.30 am The Quinn Family

Confessions: Saturdays 10.15 - 11.00 am


http://www.stteresawilmslow.org/
http://www.stwinefridesneston.org.uk/music

Easter hymn to Our Lady
O Queen of heaven, rejoice, alleluia!
For he whom you were worthy to bear, alleluia!
Has risen as he said, alleluia!
Pray for us to God, alleluia!
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200 Club: May Draw Winners
The winners of the May 200 Club draw were:

£50 - Mrs Eileen Enright
£20 - Mrs Tress Attwell
£10 - Mrs Joan Fitzgerald

ANNUAL SVP fund raising WALK - SUNDAY, 4" June 2017 at Noon.

Macclesfield Canal and Middlewood Way, SK12 1TE

Now the SVP camp is 79 years old! Meet @ Coffee Shop, Higher Poynton, Help finance the
79t SVP CHILDREN’S CAMP. Bring your friends, family & parishioners!!

NORTHERN CATHOLIC CONFERENCE 9TH, 10TH AND 11TH JUNE 2017 LIVERPOOL
HOPE UNIVERSITY.

Speakers include Kristina Cooper, Fr Pat Deegan, Fr Eamonn Mulcahy, Steve Murray and
David Wells. Bishop John Arnold will celebrate Mass on Sunday 11th June 2017. Residential
on site at the university or visit for the day on Saturday. To register or for more information

contact Denise 07543 800 812 or visit www.northerncatholic.co.uk

Glastonbury Pilgrimage 2017 — Sunday 9*" July 2017
“You are invited to take part in the Clifton Diocesan Annual Pilgrimage to

Glastonbury. Although it is reputed to be the cradle of Christianity in the U.K., it is very sad
that nowadays Glastonbury is more famous as a centre of occultism and New Age ideas and
practices, growing up around the ruins of the ancient abbey. Sadly, most people associate
this holy land with the rock festival instead of our first Christians and martyrs. Let us gather
all the parishes of the country in prayer together to show the power of God and to sanctify
this place.” Please see poster for further details.

Father Peter Edmonds SJ Welcome
This weekend we are again pleased to welcome back Father Peter Edmonds SJ, who is

kindly saying masses for us in Father Anthony’s absence. Father Peter will also be staying
with us next week to say the weekday mass on Monday, and will concelebrate daily mass
thereafter with Father Anthony until Thursday.

Father Anthony, Deacon Michael & fellow pilgrims will return on the evening of Monday
22" May. In case of any emergency until their return, please contact Father William
O’Riordan at St. Benedict’s, Handforth on 01625-522-776.

Youth Mission Team — Diocese of Shrewsbury
The Diocese is seeking to establish a Youth Mission Team and there are two vacancies, for

a Director of the Team and for a Team member.
Details can be found on the poster displayed on the noticeboard or on the website at
http://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/about-us/curia/vacancies. The establishment of

this team has been made possible through the Our Mission Together initiative and the
generosity of those parishes which have already taken part.

Feast of the Ascension of the Lord; World Communications Day; Sun 28" May

From the Catholic Bishops Conference of England & Wales:

In his message for World Communications Day, Pope Francis says: “...we have to break the
vicious circle of anxiety and stem the spiral of fear resulting from a constant focus on ‘bad
news’ (wars, terrorism, scandals and all sorts of human failure). This has nothing to do with
spreading misinformation that would ignore the tragedy of human suffering, nor is it about
a naive optimism blind to the scandal of evil.” In our task as ‘Missionary Disciples’ we all
have our part to play and a mandate to both live and communicate the Gospel to all people
using all the means at our disposal. In this digital age of immediate communication, never
before has it been so necessary that we “...contribute to the search for an open and creative
style of communication that never seeks to glamourise evil but instead to concentrate on
solutions and to inspire a positive and responsible approach...”

Thy Kingdom Come - Praying the Pentecost Novena

Join Catholics throughout England and Wales who are praying the Pentecost Novena for
the faith of their loved ones to be stirred by the Holy Spirit.

To buy a Pentecost Novena booklet or download the podcasts please visit
www.catholicchurch.org.uk/pentecost-novena
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